
In Spring 2020, Western’s Office of Institutional Effectiveness (OIE) administered a survey in partnership 
with the Associate Vice President for Enrollment Management that focused on enrolled students’ 
experiences during the Covid epidemic.  All WWU undergraduates were surveyed (approximately 13,100 
students) and we received responses from 6394.  Below are responses to most of the questions on the 
survey.  Not all students responded to each question and the questions involving open-ended responses 
are not reported here.  For questions, please contact john.krieg@wwu.edu. 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 


